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 CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

 REPORT NO. 6 OF THE 
 

 CYCLING AND PEDESTRIAN ADVISORY TASK FORCE 
 
  
 For consideration by the Finance, Administration and Audit Committee 
 of the City of Vaughan 
 on January 16, 2017 
 
 
 
The Cycling and Pedestrian Advisory Task Force met at 7:05 p.m., on December 7, 2016. 
 
Present: Councillor Alan Shefman, Co-Chair 
  Mark Inglis, Vaughan Bicycle User Group, Co-Chair 
  Michael J. Iacovelli, Citizen Representative 
  Frank Fazzari, Citizen Representative 

Afzal Upal, Citizen Representative 
Marc Merola, YRP Representative 
Marianne Coulon, Vaughan Bicycle User Group 
Shawn Smith, Regional Municipality of York 
 
 

Also Present: Dorothy Kowpak, Project Manager, Active & Sustainable Transportation 
  Michael Habib, Sr. Planner, Parks Development 
  Selma Hubjer, Transportation Engineering Manager 
  Jamie Bronsema, Director, Parks Development 
  Rose Magnifico, Council / Committee Administrator 

 
 
The following items were dealt with: 
 
1 RESULTS OF THE TASK FORCE SURVEY 

 
The Cycling and Pedestrian Advisory Task Force advises Council: 
 
The Task Force reviewed and discussed the Cycling and Pedestrian Task Force survey results and identified 
topics for the next meeting. 
 

 
2 THE VAUGHAN SUPER TRAIL 

 
The Cycling and Pedestrian Advisory Task Force advises Council: 
 
1) That the concept presented in the document “Connecting the Dots:  The Vaughan Super Trail” was 

endorsed by the Cycling and Pedestrian Advisory Task Force and staff was requested to continue 
developing the ideas presented in the document; and 
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2) That the presentation by Michael Habib, Sr. Planner, Parks Development, and presentation material, 
titled “Connecting the Dots:  The Vaughan Super Trail”, dated December 2016, was received. 

 
 
 
 
 
The meeting adjourned at 8:36 p.m. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Councillor Alan Shefman, Co-Chair 
 
 
Report prepared by Rose Magnifico, Council / Committee Administrator 


